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The fall semester classes conclude the week of Thursday, December 12 and Tuesday, December 17 

(the snow day make-up class).  The spring 2020 semester will begin the week of January 7 and 9, 

2020.   Below are the class and fees schedule.  As in the past, we are willing to work with families who 

may need to pay monthly. 

 

The class times will be the same as last semester.   

Class  Times   Ages 

Tuesday 12:00 pm  5 – 8* 

Tuesday   1:00 pm  9 – 12 

Tuesday   2:15 pm  13-18  

 

Thursday 11:00 am  5 – 8* 

Thursday 12:00 pm  9 – 12 

Thursday   1:00 pm  13 – 18 

 

*Parents of students in the 5-8 age class, we need more students, so if you have a student(s) 

in this age group, please contact me to learn how you child(ren) can become involved. 
 

If your child(ren) were enrolled in the Fall semester, you do not need to register again, but new fees are 

due.  If you are moving your child(ren) to a different class, please email Cort and let him know the 

change.  If you are not returning for the spring semester, please notify Cort via email as well. 
 

Class Fees* for the Spring 2019 semester (there are 4 more weeks than the Fall semester).   

One student  $75 

Two students  $135 

Three students  $195 

Four students  $250 

Five students  $300 

*Community Center membership and class fees are combined into the total cost. 
   
Checks should be made payable to the Salvation Army and may be made at the first class.  If you have 

any questions, please contact Cort at (314) 631-0727 ext. 6126 or via email at 

cort_hubbard@usc.salvationarmy.org.  The Gateway Salvation Army is located at 824 Union Road, St. 

Louis, MO  63123.   
 

The home school physical education classes are generally cancelled when the Bayless school district 

is closed for inclement weather, but SHARE will send out an email if the classes are happening.  If 

you are not a member of SHARE, please give me a number to text you. 
 

Teaching physical education classes to your child(ren) continues to be an incredible blessing to me.  I 

thank the Lord for the opportunities he gives me to minister to the home school community, whether it’s 

teaching a student in “their first year of P.E.” or a family where their kids have been taught for fifteen 

years or more!  I would like to wish you and your family a Merry Christmas and a wonderful Happy New 

Year.  I look forward to teaching your child(ren) in 2020. 

 

Please feel free to copy this information and pass it on to other interested home school families.  

 

    


